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Dear Chairwoman Tyson, Vice-Chair Peck, Ranking Minority Holland, and Committee Members: 
 
My children attend Holy Trinity Catholic School.  It is not without sacrifice that I send them there.  But 
I believe in school choice and the importance of a faith based education. 
 
The proposed tax credit in this bill is only reasonable and will become even more important as they 
move into high school where tuition will double. 
 
School choice is IMPORTANT and this tax credit is the an important step we need to take in Kansas. 
 
Please support SB128. 

 
 
Thank you, 
Jared Shiffman 
Lenexa, KS 
 
 
 
 
 


